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COSI on Wheels – Simply Chemistry 
We are still looking for volunteers to help with 
COSI on Wednesday, March 22.  If you are 
interested in helping for the day or even just a half 
day, please contact the office or e-mail 
ka_verhoff@kalida.k12.oh.us 
 

 ******************************************************* 
First Grade School Lunch Day 

Thursday, February 9 
 

 ******************************************************* 
 
100th Day of School - February 2nd  
As we celebrated the 100th Day of School, 
students in the primary grades participated in a 
number of learning activities that included the 
concept of 100. Check out the Elem FB page. 
 
Elementary Yearbooks, Grades K-6 
Elementary Yearbook order forms were sent home 
with students.  The cost of the yearbook is $14.  If 
you are interested in purchasing a book, please 
return your order form and payment to your child’s 
homeroom teacher before Friday, Feb. 24.  If you 
have any questions, contact the elementary office.  
   
School Lunch Day for Grade 1 
On Thursday, February 9th, first graders will be 
able to invite special visitors to school to enjoy a 
school lunch.  Please save the carry-in lunch for a 
field trip or an evening at home and enjoy a 
healthy school meal served in our cafeteria.  Call 
the office to make a reservation.   
 
2017-18 Kindergarten Screening 
Kindergarten screening will take place on April 5 
and 6.  More information will be sent the first week 
of March to anyone who has registered their child 
for next year.  We currently have 50 youngsters 
registered for the kindergarten this fall.  If you 
know of anyone who is still interested in 
registering, please let them know there are 
registration forms available in the elementary 
office.  Children must be 5 years old on or before 
September 30, 2017, to register for the 2017-18 
school year.  If you have any questions, please 
call the elementary office at 419-532-3845. 
 
 

 
Random Acts of Kindness Week 
This celebration will take place the week of 
February 13-17.  It has been a tradition at Kalida 
Elementary and will continue for an 18th year.  
We want to promote kindness towards others and 
hope that it becomes a regular habit.   
 
State Testing 
The Ohio AIR Tests in English/LA, math, science 
and social studies will be given later this spring.  
Please do not schedule an appointment on the 
morning of a test date.  The schedule is as 
follows: 

     3rd grade – April 4, 5 and May 4, 5 
     4th grade – April 5, 6, 25, 26 and May 2, 3 
 
Delphos Herald Contest Winners 
Congratulations!  The following 4th graders are 
the Delphos Herald “Design an Ad” contest 
winners:  Ella Stechschulte, Kaylyn Bockrath and 
Olivia Meyer.  Each received a cash prize. 
 

 ******************************************************* 
No School – Monday, February 20 

Presidents’ Day 
 

 ******************************************************* 
 
Welcome Miss Kohls 
We would like to welcome Miss Ericka Kohls to 
KES.  She is student teaching in Mrs. Kaufman’s 
kindergarten classroom.  She is a familiar face 
around school because Miss Kohls also 
completed her fall experience at KES. 

    
Calendar of Events  
Feb 2  100th Day of School 
Feb 6 - 8 Personal Safety Program 
Feb 8  Board Meeting, 7:00 pm 
Feb 9  1st Grade School Lunch Day 
Feb 13-17  Random Acts of Kindness Week 
Feb 13-17  YMCA Swim Course – 2nd grade 
Feb 14  Midterm grades updated  
Feb 20  No School/Presidents’ Day 
 
March 22  COSI on Wheels  
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